
Whole School
Attendance:

97.1%

Tuesday 16th July
Y4 Trip to Pizza Express

Children meet their new class teachers at 2.30pm!

Wednesday 17th July Y6 Leavers’ Party 5.30-7.00pm

Thursday 18th July Y6 Leavers’ Mass at Church 2pm

Friday 19th July Y6 Trampoline Park

Monday 22nd July 6pm Musical Theatre Productions

Tuesday 23rd July
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.30am

LAST DAY OF TERM

This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Year 1 AND Year 4!

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to those of you that were able to make our ‘Meet the teacher’
afternoons.  Please remember to let the school office know if you were unable to
attend so we can give you an alternative date to pick up the information you need
for your child as they move to the next year group.  This evening is our annual
summer PTA BBQ and we are looking forward to seeing you there.  Congratulations
to our Red House team, who are our overall winners for the year (see points grid
below) who will be receiving a winning token to spend at a stall of their choice at
the BBQ.  And lets not forget Green House who are the summer term winners and
will be receiving their treat of ice lollies and extra break on the last Monday of
term.

w/e 12.07.24

Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        98.0%
Year 1                              97.4%
Year 2                              99.1%
Year 3                              97.5%
Year 4                              97.6%
Year 5                              92.1%
Year 6                              98.1%

Up coming datesAnd finally...

Year 6 Leavers’ Mass
On Thursday 18th July we will be having a special Mass at church to say good bye to our Year 6

children and their parents.  Junior classes will be accompanying them to church too and will return
to school in time for the end of the school day.  Year 6 parents are able to take their children

home from church once the Mass has finished. 

Sharing the light of Jesus
It was lovely to have a visit from Ava, Cleo
and Orla who wanted to share some work

they had done over the weekend.  The girls
had worked hard to create a beautiful

poster with our school mission statement and
reminder for us all to care about the world

and everyone around us, showcasing more
than one of our Catholic Social Teaching

principles.

Congratulations to this year’s winning house...REDS!


